
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 August 2006 

2. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS/COMMUNITY GROUPS 
 
 Time is allocated at Board meetings for Residents’ Association/Community Group representatives to 

address the Board on local matters.  Each group is being invited to do this in rotation. 
 
 Nigel Dixon from the Ascot/Freeville Residents’ Association was in attendance to outline the 

group’s activities. 
 
 Concerns raised were: 
 
 • Damage to the cycleway planting and grass verge, and rubbish on Frosts Road (between Ascot 

Avenue and Beach Road). 
 • Parking problems when events are held at QEII (eg Weetbix triathlon), cars were illegally parking 

on the grass at the Anzac Drive/Travis Road roundabout, even though there were no stopping 
signs in place. 

 
 The above concerns were noted for follow-up. 
 
 Nigel also reported that the outcomes of the 10-year QEII Concept Plan were positive and stated that 

residents in the area will be meeting to discuss the outcomes.  He also to wished to acknowledge on 
behalf of the Residents’ Association and the local community their appreciation of the excellent work 
and responses given by Alan Direen and his team. 

 
 He also noted that the Council’s website ‘Request for Service’ facility works very well for the 

community with quick responses to problems raised. 
 
 The Board thanked Nigel for the Association’s efforts. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


